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3rd July 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

On Wednesday 17th July we will be hosting our EYFS Sports Day – hopefully the weather will be kind to us 
and we’ll be needing sun cream and water bottles rather than umbrellas!  
 

Sports Day will start at 1:30pm for Nursery and Reception children. If you wish to come and support your 
child, please meet us on the field at 1:30pm. 

Children will wear a coloured T-shirt to show which country they are representing. Your child’s class teacher 
will let you know which colour T-shirt to send your child in. Please ensure that you are still following our PE 
uniform expectations: plain black trainers, plain black shorts/jogging bottoms/leggings and no jewellery.  

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss Briggs 
EYFS Lead 
 


